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attempt to measure economic impact and financial yield of program investments in 
the Business strategies, JSTF, Language and Awareness, and APFC programs. A 
report which was more conclusive on economic benefits would provide a more 
substantial basis on which to assess future program direction. There should be 
provision for this in evaluation frameworks which should be prepared for the next 
period of Pacific 2000 and the APFC activities. 


